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Subject: Input for report on World Programme for Human Rights Educa9on
Date: Wednesday, 24 May 2023 at 22:28:20 Central European Summer Time
From: Ailsa Rayner
To: OHCHR-Registry
CC: OHCHR-WPHRE

Some people who received this message don't often get email from rayner.ailsa@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

To whom it may concern,
It is 2me for easy access language and targe2ng those communi2es affected by human rights abuses such as
those with psychosocial disabili2es, distress, disabled, refugees, Indigenous, culturally ann linguis2cally diverse,
gender and sexually diverse and other disenfranchised groups. 

Best wishes,
Ailsa Rayner 
+61414681105

I acknowledge those giants amongst us and those we have lost, upon whose shoulders we stand seeking to
reclaim our human rights as ci2zens

IMPORTANT: The opinions of the writer may at 2mes differ from your own... do not take this as reason to dismiss
or ignore comment made herein.  While no small animals were killed during the wri2ng of this email it is possible
that brain cells were used, therefore it is advised that cau2on is taken while determining the value of the
said content.  Copyright, privacy and confiden2ality is assumed unless otherwise stated.




